
Minutes  
Holiday Lighting Committee 

January 23, 2020   8:30 AM 
 

I. Members Present:  Connie Kieley, Dan Masterson, Mary Scholl, Rob 
Wills, Matt Cabana 

 
II. Next Meeting Date:  Early October 

 
III. Discussion:  

The Minutes of November 15, 2019 were reviewed and approved.                                    
 
3 Year Term Limits were set for Committee members as follows: 
Matt & Connie: 2021   Rob & Mary: 2022  Dan:  2023 
 
Connie distributed a draft report for the lighting; it was reviewed, 
approved, and will be submitted for 2019 Town Report. 
 
The committee Thanks Rob Wills, and helpers Ken Caisse and Soren 
Wills for their many hours spent working on the electrical at the Village 
Green, and the Birchwood Inn for the donation of the Holiday Tree. 
  
There was discussion about adding the newest red maple on the       
Green. Dan will evaluate further in the Fall.      

 
       Connie will submit a request for $2200.00 to the BAC for 2020 Lighting.  
                                            
     There was discussion regarding Christmas trees at TES and the  
                committee will review them to assess their value for future use. 

 
Rob will turn the lights off at the main board on Friday, January 31. 
Dan will let us know when he is available for lights removal and 
committee will seek out helpers. Lights will be stored in the Village 
Green storage area. 
 
The electrical box at the focus tree needs further work (improve water 
proofing and groundwork) in the spring. This will be coordinated with 
the Hwy. Dept and VGC.  
 
Rob will label switches at the box, format & post instructions for use of 
the timer. Copies will be on file with the Highway Dept., Fire Dept. and 
VGC. 

       
              Submitted by Mary Scholl 
              01/27/2020, approved 10/20/2021 


